
Comments on the graduate level Special Education Program 
 
Ron, I had an email from a current student in Cohort #1 who emailed me last night how much she is 
learning from the instructors!  Then I was reading an essay one of the new enrollees for Cohort #2 had 
written and came across this comment: 
 
"I currently have a staff member enrolled in the current Sped Cohort.  She has expressed that the classes 
she has been enrolled in have been very beneficial to her classroom already and is helping her to meet 
her current students needs.  Whenever I ask her how classes are going she just gets excited to share 
what she has learned and that excitement that I have seen excites me even more to get enrolled in 
these classes.  I have even noticef her being more willing to step up with team discussions about what 
we could implement as a district and her opinion on why.  She has shared that the experts/ 
Professionals that are teaching the classes are very knowledgeable with the current Sped issues, trends 
and law." 
 
Quite the compliments, huh? 
 
Have a good day!  Alice 
 


